
 

MEALS FOR THE SHELTERS IN PWC 
As part of putting or faith into action we Franciscans believe that helping our 
brothers and sisters in need is an essential part of who we are.  We have been 
helping the Prince William County shelters for more than 16 years.  Beginning 
Saturday, April 4th until Saturday, October 31st St. Francis of Assisi will be 
providing breakfast to the Bill Mehr shelter every Saturday.  Due to the 
Coronavirus we have to change the way we usually provide the meals.  We really 
need your help in providing the assistance for our brothers and sisters at the 
shelters during this time of challenge.  Below you will find a list of items that you 
can donate to help the Meals Ministry at St. Francis of Assisi Parish: 

• Small bottles of water 
• Small bottles or boxes of juice, Gatorade, sports drinks 
• Individual bags of chips, crackers, cookies 
• Granola bars, energy bars 
• Fruit cups 
• McDonalds Gift cards 

If you would like to provide support for the homeless shelter, 
please visit the following Sign-Up Genius link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094EA5A622A3FD0-shelter 
 

Items should be dropped off at St. Francis House either 
Wednesday or Thursday from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

 
For more information or to support our meal program for the shelters in Prince 
William County, please contact the Director of St. Francis House and Meals 
Coordinator, Francia Salguero at francias@stfrncis.org or 703-221-6344. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094EA5A622A3FD0-shelter

